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 To:               ​All Mountainside Board of Education Employees 

 From:          ​Dana Sullivan – Interim Business Administrator 

 Subject:      ​ Employee Information Reports – 1095C (Health Insurance Coverage)​       

​ ​ Affordable Care Act 

The Affordable Care Act requires all citizens to obtain minimum essential health care 
coverage for themselves and their dependents.  Accordingly, a 1095C report will be forwarded 
to the Internal Revenue Service and the State of New Jersey in a way similar to our filing of 
W2 wage statements.  This 1095C form confirms that you had or did not have minimum 
essential health insurance coverage for the twelve months of 2024 pursuant to the New 
Jersey Health Insurance Mandate.​  

Individuals that did not have health insurance coverage for any month of 2024 may be 
subject to a penalty when filing their state income taxes. 

The Paperwork Burden Reduction Act (PBRA) states that it is no longer necessary for the 
employer to send these forms to the employee or covered individual as long as you are aware 
that this form can be provided to you by January 31st or 30 days after the date of request, 
whichever is later.  If you would like a copy of this form, please email Donna Bolton at 
dbolton@mountainsideschools.org. 

This letter will also be posted on our website. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

D. Sullivan 
 

Dana Sullivan 

Interim School Business Administrator 
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